1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham Kent ME1 3GE
: 01634 861434 Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk
Headteacher : Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH

Wednesday 13™ December 2023

KENT ADULT EDUCATION — Our family scrapbook course

We are pleased to host another course run by Kent Adult Education. The course is called “Our family
scrapbook” and is a parent and child workshop for any children aged between 5 and 11 years.

The course lasts 4 weeks and is held at school from 1.15—3.15 pm. The first session is on Monday
15 January, then the next 3 Mondays after that. You will have to attend all 4 sessions. We will bring
your children down to the hall for the event.

The course is FREE.

You will design and make your own family scrapbook to record your treasured memories, explore and
develop your creative skills and improve your photography skills.

The courses are informal and good fun. In addition it gives you the opportunity to meet other parents
and children from school.

There are limited spaces so please email the office to confirm your interest. We’ve had really good
feedback on the paperworks course held today see attached feedback sheet for comments.

If you require any further information please contact the school office.

Kind regards

Mrs V Baldwin
Headteacher
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